LIFESPRING NEWS
WEEK BEGINNING 20= AUGUST 2018

Monday: Make Lunch 10.30am Ollerton
Music Practice 7.30pm Ollerton
Tuesday: Prayer 9.30am - Warsop
Make Lunch 10.30am Warsop
Wednesday: Make Lunch 10.30am Ollerton
Friday: Prayer 9.00am Ollerton

Life Groups are taking place as usual this week in various locations.

Remember to Invite your friends to Church

"If your church members don’t invite their friends,

don’t expect to grow" (Carey Nieuwhof).

Baptisms at Warsop on 16" September

Anyone who is ready to be baptised by total immersion in water, please see Beverley

Whitworth as soon as possible. The Baptism pool at Church Warsop will be open at 6.00pm
on Sunday 16" September.

Fantastic Oasis Cafe

This week the Oasis Cafe is open daily from 9.00am to 2.00pm. It serves Breakfasts, light
snacks and is now serving a community lunch for £3.50.

Thursday is “Throwback Thursday”! Fantastic cakes, pies and lots more. Why not drop in?
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Tesco Blue Tokens

—— I

Currently, Lifespring has
a slender lead! So keep
up the great work. Each
time you shop, make sure
you ask for some blue
tokens at the checkout
and put the tokens in the
Lifespring box next to the
Customer Service desk.
We are well in the
running to get £4000 to
give Lifespring a much
needed “facelift”.

O SUpport the |
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Make Lunch Report

Our Make Lunch had a visit last week from Joy
Cowley of Make Lunch/TLG. She was delighted with
what she saw. Joy wrote to us afterwards and said,
“As you know, | had no major concerns at all and
really enjoyed seeing how relaxed the families were
and how well the team connected with them. You
guys do a great job!”. So, congratulations to the
whole team. | agree, you do an amazing job.

Hearts 4 Giving

The Church continues to express its heart of love for the lost, the least and the last! In the
coming months, Jacqueline will be leading a ministry to send barrels to various
destinations. We are seeking especially to bless and support children and orphans. More
information is on the way and we will publish a list of items we need, but please support
generously.

Welcome Home to the Hodgsons

lan, Sarah and the girls with us this Sunday morning 19t August. They are speaking
and bringing us up to date about their mission. Let’s show them a big welcome.

Alpha is Coming to Church Warsop

The Alpha course will be with us again, starting on Wednesday 5" September at 7.00pm.
The course is open to both congregations but will take place at Warsop. This is a wonderful
opportunity for us to show our passion to see our friends and colleagues find new meaning
in life.




